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London, 21st April 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
It was fantastic to have all students back to Phoenix College this week. Students and staff were excited to return to 
our normal routines and we saw some great learning taking place. Unfortunately we will not have our traditional 
section “THIS WEEK” with updates from each class today as we were closed for the Eid celebration yesterday. 
 
In a year when Ramandan, Holy Week and Passover converge, we were very happy to celebrate this week with 
students and staff from different faiths, backgrounds and beliefs. 
 
Next week, we will resume our weekly updates from each class. 
 
Please remember that Phoenix College will be closed on Mondays 1st and 8th of May for the bank holidays. 
 
 
OPEN HOUSE 
MONDAY, 22nd May – 3.15pm to 7.00pm 
Thank you to all parents and carers that attended our Open House and Student Led Conferences last term! What a 
fantastic way to close such a successful term. This term’s Open House will take place on the 22nd of May. 
 
Please save the date! 
 
 
NEU TEACHERS STRIKE 
NEU has planned another day of industrial action on Thursday 27th April. We are planning to open Phoenix College 
as normal on that day. We will contact you next week if that changes. 
 
 
EID MUBARAK! Wednesday, 26th April, from 13.30 to 14.30 
This coming Wednesday, students and staff will be preparing an Eid celebration at Phoenix College. Great food, 
music and entertainment have marked our past celebrations and this year it will not be different. You are invited 
to join us on Wednesday from 13.30 to 14.30. 
 

 
Have a great weekend, 
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